
 
 
From: Sahagun, Miguel A <miguel_sahagun@gse.harvard.edu> 
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 6:44 PM 
Subject: Action Required: Exceeding OVERALL 50 maximum credits for Career (Last Call) 
  
 
Dear HGSE Student,   
  
This is a friendly reminder that HGSE students may register for a maximum of 50 overall credits for their 
academic career as outlined in the HGSE Student handbook. You are currently enrolled in over 50 
credits; please be sure to drop to no more than 50 credits before TODAY’S HGSE Add/Drop deadline of 
Monday, February 6 at 11:59pm ET. Please note that if you are still enrolled in more than 50 credits 
after the HGSE add/drop deadline, credits must be dropped in consultation with the Registrar’s 
Office until your credit total reaches the allowable 50 credits. A DRP (i.e., “drop” notation) will 
appear on your transcript for any Spring full-term and Spring 1 modules courses dropped after the 
deadline.   
  
If you have any questions, please contact us at registrar@gse.harvard.edu   
  
Thank you, 
  
Miguel Sahagún, Ph.D. | Registrar of the Harvard Graduate School of Education 
Harvard University | Longfellow Hall | 13 Appian Way | Cambridge MA 02138 | registrar.gse.harvard.edu | he 
him his | Hablo español 
  
This message is intended for the designated recipient(s). It may contain confidential or proprietary 
information and may be subject to confidentiality protections. If you are not a designated recipient, you may 
not review, copy, or distribute this message or any information it contains. If you received this in error, please 
notify the sender by replying to the email and deleting this message. Thank you. 
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